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Dear Brian Carpenter,
IEEE 802.11 has received a request from the IETF Liaison to IEEE 802, Bernard Aboba, to provide review comments on draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-specification-06 and draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-binding-ieee80211-03. 
IEEE 802.11 has the following comments:
1. The CAPWAP Protocol specified in draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-specification-06 is independent of the specific wireless technology used by end devices, and thus is independent of the IEEE 802.11 MAC and PHY specification and implementation.
2. The IEEE 802.11 binding protocol specified in draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-binding-ieee80211-03 enables a subset of functionality specified in IEEE P802.11-2007 in addition to functionality that is not part of IEEE P802.11-2007.
3. The means of implementing IEEE P802.11 functionality, or a portion thereof, is outside the scope of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group. Note that deprecated functionality is also specified in IEEE P802.11-2007. 
Please contact Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, and Dorothy Stanley, IEEE 802.11 to IETF liaison, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry
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Abstract


The IETF CAPWAP Working Group has requested that the IEEE 802.11 Working Group review and provide comments on the IETF CAPWAP draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-specification-06 and draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-binding-ieee80211-03 internet drafts, available at � HYPERLINK "http://www.capwap.org/draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-specification-06.txt" ��http://www.capwap.org/draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-specification-06.txt� and at � HYPERLINK "http://www.capwap.org/draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-binding-ieee80211-03.txt" ��http://www.capwap.org/draft-ietf-capwap-protocol-binding-ieee80211-03.txt� .





This document contains the liaison response to that request.  
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